
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Land Services SA is pleased to announce that our new brand and website have been launched!  

Please visit landservices.com.au to check out our new website. This will provide you with access to all 
information and resources related to land services. 

We recommend updating any bookmarks to replace sa.gov.au/landservices with our new 
landservices.com.au. 

The content on the sa.gov.au/landservices website will remain available for a two-week period to allow a 
smooth transition, after which all land services content will be removed, and you will be directed to our 
new site. 

When you log into the South Australian Integrated Land Information System (SAILIS) and Electronic Plan 
Lodgement (EPL), you will notice a new landing page design and that the colours throughout the site have 
changed. There has been no change to the SAILIS and EPL URL or any functionality, and your login details 
and access remain the same, however if you have any difficulties accessing SAILIS please contact LSSA on 
8423 50000 

To celebrate, Land Services SA will be having a Coffee Cart in the Atrium at 101 Grenfell Street on Friday 
22 February 2018. The Executive Team will be onsite to meet all those attending settlements. 
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